
VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
Mattersvillevets.org –Warriors with Wolves 

      11874 CO-67 Sedalia, CO 80135 
                         Mattersville is a 501 (c) 3 

Background:  After learning that the Rocky Mountain Wildlife Foundation was 
closing due to the founders declining health, Mattersville decided to step up and 
step in to help! Between Nov. 2019 and Jan. 2020, we must move all wolves 
residing in the Wildlife Foundation over to Mattersville to be cared for by 
Mattersville staff and Veterans. The first 3 wolves have already been relocated 
adding to the 2 already with Mattersville 

Who: Anyone that has the skills to help our Warriors with Wolves project.   

What:  We need help moving pens, campers, supplies and equipment from Rocky 
Mountain Wildlife in Guffey, Colorado to Mattersville ASAP.  We also need help 
building/setting up pens, building/repairing sheds, ground work pickup, cleaning 
and painting etc. We need individuals who are willing to care for the animals and 
learn how to give tours.  
   
Where: 11874 CO-67 Sedalia, CO 80135 
 
When: ASAP, any day, any time--however long that people what to come and 
volunteer. We need your help! 

Why: Mattersville, a non-profit aims to open its first home for veterans on the 
Sedalia property early next year. The organization must still clean up and 
renovate the house on the land and surrounding acres. The veterans who move 
into the home will help to care for Mattersville’s growing pack. Those who suffer 
from PTSD will reap the psychological benefits of developing bonds with the 
wolves and wolf dogs, “The animals are there for them.” The animals respond to 
their symptoms — or what other people call triggers.  Wolves’ senses, in 
particular, are wildly heightened in comparison to what you consider your 
traditional canine or household canine.” 

Point of Contact (POC):  Drew Robertson 720-244-4424 
Kathy Hunseder719-660-7293 

Facebook: Mattersville     Learn more by watching the videos on FB.  
Website: Mattersvillevets.org 


